

 	36 Wilson Road
Mount Merrion
Dublin 
Beth Onslow 
Human Resources Administrator 
Byrne Wallace 
88 Harcourt Street

Dear Ms. Onslow, 

I would like to apply for the summer internship program as advertised on the Byrne Wallace website, and through the UCD School of Law. I am a first year Masters of Common Law student at University College Dublin, who holds a Bachelor of Science in Midwifery from the same institution.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Having researched your website, and spoken to solicitors and trainees from your firm at the UCD internship fair on the first of February, I am confident that I am a suitable candidate for the internship program. My experience working as an intern Midwife required I work with efficiency and accuracy in high pressure and high stakes environments where I consistently delivered work to an excellent standard. I was an active and enthusiastic member of a multidisciplinary team, who enjoyed working in the dynamic and challenging environment of the National Maternity Hospital. I feel I will be comfortable and capable of replicating this work ethic and ability as an intern with Byrne Wallace. 

As Welfare Officer for UCD Students Union I delivered support and counsel on various social and personal issues to numerous students during my tenure. I had a high volume of personal cases in my case load that would carry over several weeks and would constantly consult the collective knowledge in the university to assist the students in question. I am confident this will be useful when working with clients across a number of disciples and the rest of the Byrne Wallace team. 

I’ve been an active member of the UCD community outside the Students Union.  I was the Auditor of the Nursing Society for two years (2013-2015), and currently serve as one of the Career Faculty and Academic Officers for the Law Society assisting in events such as ‘Jober as a Sudge’, The LawSoc IV, and Schools Debating. 

I hope I have demonstrated the drive, commitment and enthusiasm necessary to take part in this exciting program. I look forward to hearing from you. 

Yours sincerely, 

Róisín O'Mara
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